
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10.7.2025 

 

Incident Outside School 

We would like to make you aware of an incident that happened early this morning, outside the 
school and nursery settings, where staff and pupils were approached by an adult in an 
inappropriate manner. 
 
Please can we ask that you stay vigilant when dropping off and collecting your children? Members 
of the school and nursery team will also be available if required around these times. The police 
have been informed regarding this matter. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

David Aldworth 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Allens Croft Nursery School 

Allens Croft Road, Kings Heath 

Birmingham, B14 6RP 

Tel: 0121 675 0362  

Email: enquiry@allenscn.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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